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“Scenic Back River — Discover the Hidden Treasure”
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THE TRASH STOPS HERE!

The ribbon cutting ceremony marking the installation
of the “Back River Trash Boom” was held on Wednesday,
April 28, 2010. County executive Jim Smith presided over
the event showcasing a 700 foot main collector boom
installed at a cost of $80,000. Already residents of Back
River and slip holders at Weaver’s Marine have noticed a
remarkable decrease in the amount of floating trash and
debris. Thanks to BRRC and DEPRM and also all the
volunteers, politicians and government employees who
made this possible!







